
 

 
The Hazeley Academy Transition Process 2025  

What is happening? When is it happening? 

Welcome to Hazeley 
Tour and key staff 

Tuesday 18th March 2025 
Parents and students can join us for an opportunity to tour the academy, with a brief 
introduction from the Year 7 Team. 4pm - 5.15pm 
 

Visits to Primary 
Schools 

June 2025 onwards 
Hazeley Academy staff will visit your child in their primary school to talk about what it 
is like to belong to the Hazeley Academy and to answer any questions they may have 
prior to Transition Day.  

Excellence Transition 

Tuesday 17th June 2025 – SEND Transition Day  
For students with identified SEND needs to attend the school during the day and meet 
our SEND team. 9am - 3pm. 
 
In addition, our Excellence team will work with families, identified through their work 
with primary schools, to provide additional transition experience. This will support 
those students with the highest levels of SEND. 
 

Fewer than 5 event 

Wednesday 25th June 2025 
Afterschool event 3.45pm – 5.15pm for those students and their parents who are 
coming from a school with fewer than 5 other students. Invitations will be sent to you.  
 

Transition Day 

Monday 7th July 2025 
Students will attend the Academy for the school day, and there will be a transition 
event in the evening for parents.  
 

Parent and Carer’s 
coffee mornings 

Thursday 10th July 2025 
Drop in between 8.40-10am for a coffee and an opportunity for parents to meet staff 
and ask any questions. This is often a good follow-up to the transition evening if 
parents have further questions or queries.  
 

Hazeley Fest 

Friday 11th July 2025 – Hazeley Fest 5pm onwards  
Activities after school with an overnight sleepover with the aim of having fun and 
mixing with new students in a relaxed and social way.  
 

Academic Year 2025-26 

New Starter Day 
Wednesday 3rd September 2025 
The first day for our new Year 7s.  It is a full school day and students should arrive at 
the Academy by 8.35am and will finish at 3.15 pm.  

Welcome to the Year 
Ahead 

September 2025 (Date TBC)  
An opportunity to meet with your child’s form tutor to see how the first few weeks 
have gone and to be informed about the year ahead. 


